
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 8/2/2011 8:43:46 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Brian.Prusnek@semprautilities.com (Brian.Prusnek@semprautilities.com)

To:

RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: August 27th

Hi guys,

So, we checked on Contonga last night and they are booked for over a month for all parties. We found 
a 6:15 and an 8:15 at Spruce, does that sound like a good alternative or should we keep looking for 
another place?

We are really looking forward to dinner.

Marzia Zafar * * 415-703-1997

SB GT&S 0688630
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